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What does it take to be a photographer?

    Stephen A. Crawford will be 
offering a photo workshop on 
Saturday, September 28 from 9 
a.m. to 4 p.m. Learn and explore 
the craft of photography.
    The workshop begins at 9 a.m. 
with a classroom portion held at 
the Danville Art League.
    One-hour lunch break - possibly 
at Jockos. Then meeting at the 
Kickapoo Pavilion, to begin a 
photo safari.
    While there, the group will tour 
several of Stephen’s favorite places 
to photograph, including the old 
Sportsman’s Club area, the 

windmills area and an old secluded 
cemetery. The workshop will end 
around 4 p.m.
    Class attendees should bring a 
way to take notes and their cam-
eras. Those with cell phones are 
most certainly welcome, as well.
    The primary focus of the class 
will be getting the scene you are 
seeing into the camera in order to 
capture it for all to enjoy.
   Cost for this workshop is $50.00.

Southern Illinois 
Artists Workshops

    It’s time to register for the fall 
SIAW event at Dubois center!
As usual, this will be a weekend 
event - arrival on Friday, Sept. 27 
at 7 p.m. and departure on Sunday, 
Sept. 29 at 4 p.m. 
    Rebecca Marcussen will be 
teaching a watercolor workshop.
    Alma Petry will be teaching 
Drawing the Easy Way, using 
whatever drawing implements you 
favor - graphite, charcoal, colored 
pencil or pen & ink. 
    If anyone is interested in attend-
ing, please contact Carol Garver.

Opportunities
 Wanting to do some volunteer 
work? We have some open 
positions! We need volunteers for a 
social media position, a budget and 
finance position and a grant 
committee member.
   Please contact the Art League if 
you are interested in any of these 
positions. Our success depends on 
our wonderful volunteers!


